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  Letter dated 15 May 2015 from the Secretary-General addressed 

to the President of the Security Council 
 

 

 I refer to the exchange of letters dated 31 March and 2 April 2015 (S/2015/234 

and S/2015/235) with the President of the Security Council pertaining to the 

expansion of the United Nations guard unit in Mogadishu.  

 I am pleased to inform you of the progress made in implementing the decision 

of the Security Council. Uganda has agreed to contribute, from newly generated 

troops, the additional 120 personnel required for the guard unit, bringing the total 

number of personnel deployed to 530. They are expected to begin their deployment 

during the course of the current month. 

 I should be grateful if you would bring the present letter to the attention of the 

members of the Security Council.  

 

 

 (Signed) BAN Ki-moon 

 

http://undocs.org/S/2015/234
http://undocs.org/S/2015/235

